
NHIDCL/INFRACON/2020                05.11.2020 

 

Notice for Technical Personnel:- 

 

Subject: Final Notice for Facilitating Aadhaar number linkage with INFRACON.  

 

Attention is drawn to our earlier notice dated 24.09.2020 wherein all INFRACON 
registered Key Personnel were requested to login and authenticate their credentials via 
Aadhaar 12-digit identification number for determining genuine IDs on INFRACON by 
30/10/2020. 

It may kindly be noted that Aadhaar authentication is presently available to residents 
in India. 

As per aforesaid notice, more than 3000 Key Professionals have authenticated their 
Aadhaar number on INFRACON, however many Key Professionals have approached with a 
request to extend the deadline to update and authenticate their Aadhaar number on 
INFRACON.  

A Final Notice is being given to all Technical Personnel who were unable to update and 
authenticate their Aadhaar number on INFRACON to complete the authentication by 
30/11/2020. The Key Professionals who do not authenticate their credentials and CVs online 
through Aadhaar process by 30/11/2020 shall not be taken into consideration for future Team 
IDs. 

 

A. Chandrasekhar 
General Manager - IT 

 

 

  


